
Dear AWA Family and Friends,
This year has been one to 

remember. It’s been full of new 
friends, new experiences, a new 
church family, new jobs, and new 
circumstances to grow the talents 
God bids us to use in His vineyard.

Thank you for cheering us 
along and being the arms that hold 
us up so that we both—you and 
us—have victory in soul winning 
and witnessing. People are going 
to be in the kingdom of heaven 
because of your support of the work 
we are doing with AWA. You are 
saving souls along with us as you 
lift us up. Thank you!
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In a way no one expected, your 
prayers for God to continually lead 
us were not only being answered 
daily, but were answered in how 
God revealed His plan for me, 
Rebecca. I thought I was going to 
be put to work in the office doing a 
little of this and a little of that to help 
everyone in some way. I didn’t know 
God would lift me to do a lot of this 
and a lot of that to help everyone 
although I had no background as an 
administrative assistant.

Only by God’s grace to qualify 
the called am I able to learn my new 
role as administrative assistant to 
Pastor Ric Swaningson, President 

Mission Report
Aviation Maintenance Project
The Stevenson Family

and CEO of Adventist World 
Aviation. How did that happen? I 
keep wondering. God has a plan that 
is tremendous to say the least.

The positions He has called 
Kyle and I to allow us to potentially 
be involved everywhere in AWA’s 

Flight time with pastor Ric
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ministry which belongs to God. Kyle 
will be traveling to each mission 
base to care for the planes, and as 
we work on our flight training, we 
work towards the goal of being relief 
pilots where needed when field 
missionaries take furlough, and the 
ability to ferry or transport aircraft 
that’s been donated or needs to be 
moved from place to place.

As you’ve prayed for us and 
continue supporting, God has 
lifted Kyle up in his position of 
Chief of Aircraft Maintenance so 
that for the first time in his career 
he is able to fashion the needs and 
structure of the shop he’s working 
in. He’s now able to custom tailor 
his maintenance skills according to 

circumstance and need, both in the 
hanger here and in the field through 
communication with AWA’s foreign 
field missionaries. With Kyle’s skills 
and service, AWA’s maintenance 
projects, that extend globally, will 
continue to endure with the highest 
safety measures and efficiency.

As of September 30th, Kyle 
acquired his IA—Inspector’s 
Authority—so that he can now 
go to the field and tend to the 
aircraft when the yearly annual 
is due (it’s like a “well plane” visit 
with the “aircraft doctor”) and sign 
off on them as finished. It was a 
tremendously difficult test, but he 
passed it, and now has the authority 
to sign off on aircraft, so AWA’s 
planes can continue to fly safely.

The adventure is only beginning 
and God is using your prayers and 
your monthly generosity to see that 

His plan unfolds for us in mind-
blowing ways. Thank you for being 
partners in this with us! God bless 
you all; now, and into the New Year! 
Merry Christmas everyone!

With Love,
Kyle and Rebecca


